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MEMO

TO:  Superintendent Jeff Stephens, Board President Jon Ritchie, WSD Board Members

FROM:  Sheri Heiter

DATE:  May 26, 2021

SUBJECT:  FY22 Schedule Survey 

This past year, the Utah State School Board and the Utah Legislature allowed school districts to propose a flexible 
schedule to accommodate the many demands placed upon educators as a result of the pandemic. Recently, the 
Utah State School Board amended the policy which required 990 hours of face-to-face instruction for the 2021-22 
school year. This amendment provides some flexibility for school districts regarding traditional times in school. With 
that in mind, the Weber Board of Education sought feedback, via a brief email survey, from teachers, employees 
and parents regarding the possibility of continuing a modified pilot schedule for 2021-2022. This schedule could be 
used to support teacher professional learning and the personalization of learning experiences for individual 
students.

I will give a brief review of the survey results to provide the Board with the information necessary to make an 
informed decision regarding a potential pilot schedule adjustment for 2021-2022.


